
 

Request to Speak
before Council

Request to Make a Deputation/Presentation to
Council/Committee

City of Kawartha Lakes
City Clerk's Office

26 Francis Street, PO Box 9000
Lindsay, ON  K9V 5R8

705-324-9411

Name: *

Address: *

City/Town/Village: Province: * Postal Code:

Telephone: * Email: *

There can be a maximum of two speakers for each deputation. Please list the name(s) of the individual(s)
who will be speaking. The names that are listed here will be included on the Council Meeting Agenda.

Deputant One:

Deputant Two:



Please provide details of the matter to which you wish to speak: *

Please attach any additional supporting documents you wish to provide and submit with this completed
form.

Have you discussed this matter with City Staff?

 Yes

 No

If yes, Which department and staff member(s) have you spoken to?



What action are you hoping will result from your presentation/deputation? *

By signing this form you are acknowledging that all of the information you are providing on this form is true,
and giving the City permission to collect your personal information for the principal purpose of a request to
make a deputation to Committee or Council as outlined below.

Signature:

Date:

The personal information is being collected by the City of Kawartha Lakes for the principal purpose of a
request to make a deputation to Committee or Council pursuant to the City's procedural by-law.  This
information, including all attachments submitted may be circulated to members of Council, staff, the general
public and posted on the City website.  Questions about the collection of this information should be directed
to the City Clerk or Deputy Clerk at 705 324-9411 ext. 1322.

Do you agree to the publication of your contact information (including your address, telephone
number and email) on the City's website as part of a meeting agenda? *

 Yes

 No

Please complete this form and return to the City Clerk's Office by submitting it online or: 
Fax: 705-324-8110 Email: agendaitems@kawarthalakes.ca

mailto:agendaitems@city.kawarthalakes.on.ca

	Q_2458df42-46ea-4e40-a369-a75f00ca1d48_0: Marie & Brian Reel
	Q_a0a12d1c-6d51-4b16-abb7-a94600cb83aa_0: Brian Reel
	Q_c281e03d-0c37-4e63-8b62-a94600cbc0e0_0: 
	Q_f41a1eb5-8a4b-4b97-abf1-a75f00cad359_0: Appeal of decision by Land Management Team, at their meeting dated 2023 November 13, regarding parking encroachment  on road allowance. (Decision letter is attached.)
	Q_ee3bda4f-b3a9-4860-a1a8-a94b00ae3eeb_0: 4fcec46f-37f7-4258-9436-a94b00ae4633
	Q_0ac3b2dd-969b-4747-8ca0-a94b00c2fe3e_0: Christine Oliver, Law Clerk, Realty Services (through email)
	Q_009b929b-fb10-4778-821b-a75f00cafe1b_0: We request that City Council reverse the decision of the Land Management Team, allowing for direct parking access to Snug Harbour Road. 

We believe that the decision was based upon a request for additional parking for our property. Any parking added at the road level is lost at the lower level, meaning no net gain in parking. 

In fact, the request to encroach on the road allowance was made to ensure that the residents have safe access to the city-maintained road, especially during the winter period. We have almost 300 feet to plow on our right-of-way service road before we can access the city road. Even then, the hill to access the city road has been plagued with ice and slippery conditions such that many vehicles have crashed into the fences on neighbours’ property. A parking structure on the road allowance, already in place for many other neighbours on this stretch of road, would allow service vehicles and more importantly emergency vehicles, to quickly and safely our house. As seniors, we consider this safe access imperative to getting fire and paramedic services on a timely basis. 

While it is might be possible to construct a driveway access or entranceway to the property, the steep hill adjacent to the road precludes a safe access. This is why the original plan of subdivision included a service road to allow for access.

We ask that Council make its determination on the basis of safety and health of the residents. There is zero additional cost to the City as a result of this positive decision.
	Q_0fa6e7ba-0cc6-45cf-a3eb-a75f00cb186b_0: 
	Q_f0e56a30-616e-4177-a94b-a75f00cb2e5b_0: 2024 March 2 
	Q_f7bcb0a9-105e-4333-b942-a94b00b378d9_0: e5fa7e1c-9ec5-4ae0-9acb-a94b00b38006


